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Storm Response Update and Request to Waive Certain Development Permit Fees Related to
Hurricane Matthew
That the Board of Commissioners receives an update on Wake County’s response to
Hurricane Matthew and waives certain development permit fees as a result of damage
incurred by Hurricane Matthew

File #: 16-508, Version: 1

Wake County Printed on 9/5/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

